
Legal Notice

PUBLIC HEARING
The Harvard Select Board will hold a Zoom (virtual) 
public hearing on Tuesday, March 29, 2022, at 7 
p.m. to answer a pole petition from National Grid. 
The proposed petition would permit them to locate 
poles, wires, and fixtures, including the neces-
sary sustaining and protecting fixtures, along and 
across, the following public way:

Under Pin Hill Road
National Grid to install 2 SO Poles on Under Pin 
Hill Road beginning at a point approximately 1345 
feet southwest of the centerline of the intersection 
of Lovers Lane and Under Pin Hill Road and con-
tinuing approximately 125 feet in a northeast direc-
tion. Install 2 SO Poles #16 & #17, 125 feet apart 
at existing pole #15 pm on Under Pin Hill Rd that is 
roughly 1345 feet from the intersection with Lovers 
Lane. These poles are necessary to provide service 
to a new home at 46 Under Pin Hill Road.
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